KANSAS FCCLA RED BLAZER POLICY

1. Kansas FCCLA will initially purchase 100 blazers in a variety of sizes when they become available from Men’s Warehouse in March 2018. More blazers will be purchased after State Leadership Conference when additional size needs are determined. A ‘sample size’ set used to check sizes will be housed at the state office.
 
2. Kansas FCCLA members will be offered the blazer rental for $15/meeting/blazer. State Officers, District Presidents, Peer Education members, and NLC competitors have priority over other members attending NLC. (State Officers can check out one for the year.) Sizes will be allotted on a first-come, first-served basis, following this priority system.

3. Members will be expected to dry clean the blazer before return OR be charged an additional fee for cleaning. The blazer will need to be in a dry-cleaning bag with the receipt attached. The rental fee will be used towards storage, administration costs, purchasing different sizes as needed, and eventually replacing worn out blazers. 

4. [bookmark: _GoBack]Beth Luhman, Blue Valley Randolph from District D, will store blazers and has agreed to be the main contact person for checking blazers in and out. 

5. A rental contract, including replacement cost if blazer is lost, damaged or destroyed, will need to be signed by member and parent before blzaer is checked out. Rental fees will be due with state registration for NLC. 

6. There will be a check in/check out window. 



